
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please allow your child to bring his/her  

favorite stuffed animal to school on  

Tuesday, September 5th. 

We will be introducing the animals to our 

          classmates to learn more about our  

                     new school friends. 

Toys are not usually allowed in school.    

        However, the stuffed animals will  

         remain in the classroom for the first 

         week.  Please make sure the stuffed 

        animal is one that can STAY at school and will 

       not be missed at home and be small enough to 
fit inside your child’s cubby. 

 We look forward to our first “Big Day” together! 

-Mrs. Suggs and Ms. Wilson- 


